
SCAPT –DIVISION  4 
MOVING FORWARD IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION 

IN THIS ALERT  

1. Student Behavior Man-

agement PPT Status. 

2. More Training to Come  

3. Summer Conference 

4. Technician ROAD– E-O  

      reminder 

DIVISION 4 CONTACT INFORMATION 

MONICA COX   - CHAIRMAN  - monicacox@pickens.k12.sc.us 

DAPHNE MCNEELY  - CO -CHAIRMAN   - DMCNEELY@york.k12.sc.us  

 

On may 4, 2023 Division 4 sent a presentation on 

School Bus -Student Behavior Management to all mem-

bers of Division 4. The presentation  discussed the chal-

lenges of student management, alliances with school 

administration, student expectations while riding the 

bus, understanding the minds of students, improving 

student behavior, special challenges such as special 

needs, bullying and weapons. It also covered driver and 

attendant tips as well as the proper way to right bus re-

ferrals.  

Up next will be De-Escalation Training. 

De-Escalation training is essential to help 

bus drivers prevent a bad situation from 

becoming worse. It’s always been im-

portant for school staff but now it’s time 

to make this a part of the 

school bus training program  

 

SUMMER CONFERENCE 

2023 

Don’t miss the opportunity to  connect and 

learn with other SCAPT members and 

SESPTC members. This will be a time to col-

lect useful ways to make the transportation 

industry better in South  Carolina. So mark 

your calendars! We look forward to seeing 

you there!!  


